
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
20 March 2020 
 
 

NAPLAN 2020 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
 
Education Ministers met today and decided that NAPLAN will not proceed in 2020.  
The NAPLAN test window was scheduled to be held from 12 to 22 May 2020.  
 
 
The decision to not proceed with NAPLAN in 2020 also means that the scheduled 
testing of the NAPLAN Online platform, known as the Coordinated Practice Test 
(CPT), will not proceed. 
 
 
At St John’s School, we will continue to undertake a variety of assessments in order 
to accurately report on your child’s academic progress, and plan for future teaching 
and learning.   
 
 
If you have any further questions in relation to the above, please do not hesitate to 
contact me.   
 
 
Kind regards 
 

 
Mrs Melissa Marquis 
PRINCIPAL 

ST JOHN’S SCHOOL 
  

12 Tamar St, Rangeway WA  6530 
PO Box 7156, Geraldton WA  6531 

Tel. (08) 9920 0100 
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Website: www.sjr.wa.edu.au 
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